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Have Your Say: The future of Ranelagh Recreation ground 

The future of the Ranelagh Recreation grounds will be shaped in coming weeks after Huon 
Valley Council appointed consultants to help   draft a master plan for the grounds. 

The grounds will play a key role in council’s ten year recreation strategy for the region.  

Council has appointed consultants Inspiring Place to help develop a plan for the area and 
the community is being asked to share ideas about the future of this important site. 

Mayor Bec Enders encourages anyone who enjoys events at the Ranelagh Recreation 
Ground to have their say on the site’s future. 

“This is an important site for the whole region hosting some of our biggest events including 
the Huon Show, the Taste of the Huon, Small Farms Expo and, for the first time this year, the 
Huon Valley Mid-Winter Fest,” she said.  

“It accommodates these events on top of its regular usage as a cricket field and local dog 
walking area.  

“We want to hear from as many residents as possible about what they think should happen 
to the ground in the coming decade.  It is important that we hear from people of all ages 
and people with different levels of mobility.   

We know that our residents have so many different experiences to draw upon that would 
help increase the activity level of the grounds and add to the vibrancy of living in the Huon 
Valley”. Please make a note in your diary to attend a community workshop,  held with the 
consultants at the ground on Sunday 26 May between 9 and 3:30pm. 

If you can’t make it to the workshop, please provide your comments and suggestions 
through a feedback form on our website at www.huonvalley.tas.gov.au, in the “Have Your 
Say” section 

For more information: Mayor Bec Enders (03) 6264 0300 

 


